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Congratulations to the NSA on another 
fabulous Spring Fair. There was so much 
to do  and so much to buy. There was also 
the yummy Vanessa’s Café.  
This year the activities were spread across 
both halls which made it feel less crowd-
ed. As you can see from all the pictures, 
everybody had a great time. The Easter 
crowns will be perfect to wear to school 
for the Easter Parade on the 4th April. 
Thanks to the NSA and all the staff 
(including Mr. Richards and the cleaning 
team who were very busy afterwards—the 
sand gets everywhere!) for all their hard 
work. 

NORTH SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

SPRING FAIR 



       
“Kindness Is Our Superpower” 

On the 25th the school hosted a visit from a primary headteacher in 

Lancashire. Mrs. Leyland (pictured with Darcie) leads a lovely small 

village church school in Hapton. She wanted to see what a big city cen-

tre school was like. She loved it—she thought it a very happy school, 

with a fascinating history, set in super grounds. Darcie read her a beau-

tiful speech extolling the virtues of our school and how we could con-

nect with the community of Hapton. It was very moving. Mrs. Leyland 

had a brief meeting with Aniela, chair of the school council, to explore 

how this could happen. The school councils will link up soon.   

Dates for your Diary 

Tues 1st April 9.15am Y4 Show 

Tues 1st April 1.45pm Y3 Show 

Fri April 4th Final day of Spring Term 
EASTER PARADE 

Tues April 22nd  First day of Summer Term 

Fri May 23rd Final day of half term 

Tues June 3rd Return to school  

Friday 27th June NSA SUMMER FETE 

Tues July 22nd Final day of school year 

Monday Sept 1st  Y6 Residential to Dorset 

Wed Sept 3rd  First day of new school year 

On the 26th we said, “goodbye” to Mrs. Fuller, who has been one of our Social, Emotional and Mental Health Co-
ordinators. Since her arrival in 2022, she has formed a great team with Mrs. Patrick, doing an excellent job support-
ing children and families, and teaching children emotional intelligence.  She is leaving North to concentrate on her 
university studies. She was presented with leaving gifts in assembly. We wish her well with her degree and future 
career. She will be missed. 

Calling All  
Cyclists 

If you are interested in joining 
TEAM NORTH cycle around 
Suffolk on Sunday 18th May to raise money for FREE FOR ALL 
please contact the school office. 
For more information and to register copy and paste this link 

https://action.org.uk/events/cycling/suffolk-ride 

ROTARY CLUB FUN LUNCH 
On the 21st 15 lucky children had a treat! They 
had lunch at the Officers’ Club, courtesy of the 
Rotary Club. During 
lunch they were enter-
tained at their tables 
by local magician, 
James. Once the meal 
was finished he put on 
a great show. The 
children all received 
an Easter egg as they 
left. The children 
were polite and well 
behaved and thanked 
the Rotarians for such 
a lovely treat. 


